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Seal Rock Water District 
   

The State of Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Program recently recognized Seal Rock Water District 

as an “Outstanding Performer”. 

 

The Drinking Water Program (DWP) has identified criteria for determining whether a Community Public Water 

System should be considered to have outstanding performance. This designation is given to systems at the 

completion of a Water System Survey. A water system survey is an on-site in-depth evaluation of system 

sources, treatment, storage facilities, distribution system, operation and maintenance procedures, monitoring 

procedures, and management, for the purpose of evaluating the system’s capability of providing safe reliable 

drinking water to the community.  The District received this recognition with a certificate from the State of 

Oregon Health Authority.  

 

For those interested in more details regarding this significant achievement please visit the State’s website at 

http://healthoregon.org/dwp or contact Seal Rock Water District @ 541-563-3529  
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